
HAMPDEN PARKS & RECREATION 

Regular Meeting Minutes, December 13, 2022 

TOWN HALL 
 

APPROVED December 27, 2022 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:18. 

 

Members Present: Eric Jacobson, Dan Slattery, Carrie Joseph, Suzanne Shuttleworth, Terry 

Ford  

 

Minutes – Eric made a motion to approve the December 6th minutes as written. Terry 2nd, all in 

favor 5-0. Eric made a motion to approve the November 8th meeting minutes as amended, Dan 

2nd, all in favor 5-0. Dan made a motion to approve the November 22nd meeting minutes as 

amended, Terry 2nd, all in favor 5-0.    

 

Bills & Payroll– Bills were reviewed and signed.    

 

Public Comment – Erin Carroll called to speak to the board about the upcoming softball season. 

She was told that the Hampden-Wilbraham teams will get to use the Hampden fields for 

practices and games.  

 

Memorial Park – The water pipes in the bathrooms at Memorial Park are frozen and damaged. 

A plumber came and checked the pipes and will come back in the spring to fix them.  

 

Basketball – The K-2 basketball teams t-shirts have been ordered. Grades 3-8 still need 

uniforms. We will use the jerseys we have and order new shorts for everyone. Checking with 

RAH to see if there are any sponsors for the teams this year. The department will also order 

quarter zip shirts for the coaches, gym supervisors and the board. The Quabbin Valley Basketball 

season will start in January.  

 

The board discussed the topics of the next meeting’s agenda.  

 

The next meeting is scheduled for December 27th at 6pm.  Meeting adjourned at 7:25pm. 


